
WHAT’S  
NEW ON THE 
GETTING OLDER 
INFO HUB?
New content is added to the HFA Getting Older Info  
Hub regularly.

Check it out at  
www.haemophilia.org.au/getting-older

WHAT’S NEW?

•	 HEALTH AND WELLBEING section – lots of great info 
on getting older and exercise

•	 WORK AND FINANCES section – concession cards for 
older people

•	 CONNECT TO OTHERS section – videos of personal 
stories

Any feedback or ideas on more topics?

Contact Suzanne at HFA on socallaghan@haemophilia.org.au 
or phone 1800 807 173.

SOUTH 
AUSTRALIA 
UPDATE

We have two activities coming up for the bleeding 
disorders community in South Australia.   

It will be wonderful to see everyone together again, 
meet old friends and new ones and hear the latest 
information about bleeding disorders. 

Bleeding Disorders Community  
Information Evening  
Tuesday 29 June 2021 (evening)  
Women’s and Children’s Hospital, North Adelaide

Family Day 
Sunday 16 May 2021 
Bonython Park, Port Road, Adelaide

More information to follow. If you wish to be kept  
up-to-date, please email your details to 
hfaust@haemophilia.org.au 

20

N
a

ti
o

n
a

l 
H

a
e

m
o

p
h

il
ia

 N
o

. 
2

1
3

, 
M

a
rc

h
  

2
0

2
1

210213 HFA_journal_march_21 Update_3.indd   20210213 HFA_journal_march_21 Update_3.indd   20 15/3/21   10:03 am15/3/21   10:03 am


